
  Thompson K-8 International Academy  
   ​An International Baccalaureate World School  

16300 Lincoln Drive    Southfield, MI 48076    248-746-7400   FAX: 248-746-7493  
 

Ms. Tracy Hall | Principal                              Mr. Jeffrey Kenward | Assistant Principal  
        ​tracy.hall@southfieldk12.org​                                         ​jeffrey.kenward@southfieldk12.org  

 

 
 
January 19, 2021 
 
Good morning, 
 
Please read below for information and updates. 
 
MYP ROTATION SCHEDULE 
Mon., 1/18: NO SCHOOL 
Tues., 1/19: EVEN 
Weds., 1/20: ODD 
Thurs., 1/21: EVEN 
Fri., 1/22: NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS/RECORDS DAY 
 
UPCOMING 
JANUARY 26: Grades viewable in ParentConnect; Report cards WILL NOT be mailed! 
January 26 – Special Board Meeting 
January 27 – P.O.W.E.R. Hour (COVID-19 Vaccine) 
February 15 - February 22: Mid-Winter Break 
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iReady WINTER TESTING 
The Diagnostic 2 session in reading and math continues through February 5 for all K-8th 
students.​ ​Teachers can share dates with families. 
 
WE HAVE AN APP! 
Southfield Public Schools is excited to announce the launch of the district’s new mobile App. 
The goal of the app is to provide parents, students, staff and community members with access 
to important notifications, calendars, the news feed, MiStar Student and Parent Portals, social 
media channels, and more. Download the app ​here​ today!  
 
RETURN TO SCHOOL UPDATES 
The 2020-2021 school year is underway, and the Southfield Public School District is committed 
to open communication that keeps our parents, staff, students and community members 
completely informed. We have established a web page where you can find information on our 
school reopening plans. Please continue to check ​here​ for updates.  
 
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE 
Please contact the Oakland Schools Help Desk for technology related issues at 248.209.2060. 
 
OAKLAND SCHOOLS: PARTNERSHIPS AT HOME 
Attend a variety of virtual workshops tailored to families who are adjusting to remote learning. All 
sessions are free of charge, but you must register. Click this link and you’ll find registration 
information: ​https://www.smore.com/sb0xg-partnerships-home 

 
Take care, be well and stay safe! 

*********************************************************************************** 

We have always held to the hope, the belief, the conviction that there 
is a better life, a better world, beyond the horizon. 

Franklin D. Roosevelt 
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